
 

 

 

Careers Education Information Advice and Guidance (CEAIG) 
 

Statement of intent 
 

Vision  
 
All students on leaving Meden School and Meden College will have the Career Management 
Skills required for life. They will be able to self-evaluate their employability skills and be able to 
demonstrate these to an employer. They will be inspired to make the most of their life choices. 
Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths careers will be promoted to all students.    
 
Students will follow the career path that best suits their individual needs and allows them to 
fulfil their true potential.  All students in years 7 to 13 will be provided with independent, 
impartial careers advice from a variety of sources throughout their time at Meden School.  The 
learning will be progressive throughout their time at Meden School and Meden College.  
 
How will we achieve this?  
 
Meden School and College will commit: 
 

• To deliver quality, effective, impartial CEIAG  

• To monitor and evaluate all aspects of provision  

• To engage with outside providers of education and training  

• To engage with local employers  

• To inform parents so they can support and help their children 

• To raise aspirations  

• To challenge stereotyping  

• To promote equality and diversity. 

• To ensure staff are sufficiently trained. 

• To embed CEIAG in the curriculum 

• To put the needs of the students first   

• To provide all students with an equal opportunity of progression and success.  

• To offer a personal programme for every individual student. 

• To deliver the programme through Careers Events, Tutorial system, PSHE 
Lessons/Days and during curriculum subject time. 

 
  



 
 
 
 

How will we measure our effectiveness?  
 

• Our success will be measured by the variety and quality of destinations Post 16 and 
Post 18.  

• Target is zero for NEET.  

• Student feedback. 

• Tracking of former student’s career paths via an Alumni.  

• Annual evaluation of the programme with staff, students and parents as part of 
continuous improvement.  
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